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HAMELIN BAY, BOAT RAMP 

256. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the minister representing the Minister for the Environment and 
Heritage: 

(1) What was the cost of recent work done on the boat ramp at Hamelin Bay? 

(2) Is the minister aware that the boat ramp is still very unsafe due to water rushing over the concrete 
section and falling away rapidly with the swell from the edge onto rocks, thus rendering it virtually 
unusable? 

(3) What further work will be done to remedy this dangerous and unsatisfactory situation? 

Hon TOM STEPHENS replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.  I ask that the question be placed on notice. 
 


